
The NESS Express is a monthly newsletter for the members 
and landowners of the Northern Erie sno-seekers snowmobile 
club We are a 400+ member, non- profit club responsible for 
125+ miles of state funded snowmobile trails located in the 

Erie, Niagara, and Genesee counties.  We meet monthly at a 
pre disclosed location.  All members and interested parties 

are welcome to attend.  For more information, or if you wish to 
contact us, snoseekers.com, or (716)741-NESS or 

snoseekers@yahoo.com

Snowmobile Club Newsletter
The NESS Express
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President: Andy Braunscheidel
Vice President: Jake Jurek 
Secretary: Ron Dawydko
Treasurer: Rich McNamara
Sergeant of Arms: Jeff Glassman
Trail Coordinator: Al Wolbert
Board Member: Jake Anderson
Board Member: Kyle Anderson
Board Member: Kevin Gaik 
Board Member: Jake Kelkenberg
Board Member: Dave Linneborn
Board Member: Matt Weber
Board Member: Luke Anderson

Committees
Legal Committee: Al Wolbert
Emergency Response: (OPEN)
Marketing & AD: (OPEN)
Fundraising: (OPEN)
Social & Public Relations: (open)
Membership: Rich M.
Groomer & Equipment: Ron Dawydko
Trails & Landowners: (OPEN)
Trail Guides: (OPEN)
Newsletter: Ron D.
Social Media: Ron D.
Apparel: (OPEN)
Saftey & Education: (OPEN)
Vintage Chapter: Kevin G.
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(716)542-2424

Niagara County’s sledders lounge 
Where great food & cold drinks meet up with long time friends 

~The Criswell’s are your hosts~

Dine in & Take Out 

Friday’s Fish Fry’s till 9pm  * Full dinners till 10pm  * Fryer food till close 

Find us on Facebook ..or.. better yet..get off your phone 
and come visit us…
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Northern Erie Sno-Seekers 

Created & Edited By:
Ron Dawydko
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On NESS Trail C4B

…NOT normal, but WORKING 
on it…
As we attempt to bring some “normal” back to 2020, the 
officers and board of directors are meeting again this month on 
our traditional monthly meeting night, the last Thursday of the 
month.  We continue to meet at Rich’s office, where we are able 
to conduct a meeting that meets NYS guidelines in Covid times.  
With more and more restrictions being lifted, there has been 
discussion of a possible near future general meeting.  We have 
to do some checking, to see if a local establishment will be 
willing to host us.  We will keep you all updated !!  As the days 
get shorter, and Labor day approaches, we all know it’s that 
time of the year !!  Time for trail work.  We have some real 
challenges ahead of us for the coming season.  We have some 
MAJOR re-routes, that look inevitable in regards to the 
NEETNY power line project that cuts right through the center 
of our trail system.  There have been multiple ZooM meetings 
with these folks, and there will be more to come.  Keep your 
fingers crossed we can work something out.   Trail Coordinator 
Al has informed us of a bridge that needs to be built and 
installed up in Niagara county, and also made us aware that we 
need to do some extensive brushing up there to get trails in any 
kind of shape to run the groomer through.   ? how about some 





Seasoned “Top-Dog” NESS Groomer Operator 

N.E.S.S.





48 years of service to our community & our members…

Membership Application or Renewal 
Northern Erie Sno-Seekers inc.

2020-2021 Season







Northern Erie

Sno-Seekers

It’s time for you…
To

RENEW
your membership

Next Moves & More Updates:
As we approach the end of the summer, as usual, we’ve got “iron’s on the fire”, and we are stacking more on weekly !!!  I know 
how you feel, none of the officers or trail captains feel any different.  We got shafted by mother nature last season.  Only thing 
to do is put it behind you, and focus on this coming season.  It’s been a long hot summer, had a record run on 90+ degree 
days, and that’s a total opposite of last summer, when you couldn’t leave the house without an umbrella.  I’m no weatherman, 
but I do know one thing…  IT CAN’T GET ANY WORSE FOR OUR TRAILS THAN LAST SEASON !!!  
Stay up to speed on what’s going on, read through the BOD meeting minutes, if you see somewhere you can help out, or have 
some ideas to solve a probelm facing us, reach out to us.  If you can spare some time, we have projects that you can help out 
with, from painting trail stakes to trimming back brush and limbs on section of trail, anything you can do to help will benefit us 
all when the snow flies, and the trails open.  2020 has been a hell of a ride so far, for those of us who live to pull the flipper on 
frozen lakes of Ontario, or make the first tracks on white ribbon trails of Qubec, the opening back up of the border is a huge 
question mark.  We may all be forced to get our ride’n fix where we can find the snow here on our own turf.  There are 
rumblings of our funding money being held back by Albany, we hope that’s all they are is rumblings.  What’s the first thing to 
do ?  RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP, and then reach out to us, see what you can do to help out.

snoseekers@yahoo.com or TxT / Call:  (716)622-8121 



NESS Christmas party Covid casulity 
We held off as long as we could, hoping, 
hoping, hoping…  The reality is we just 
don’t think it’s a wise or safe choice to hold 
our annual Christmas landowner 
appreciation party.  

We are working on other options in place of the 
Christmas party, we need input and ideas from 
our club members !  The only option we have 
come up with so far is a drive through chicken 
bbq for our landowners to enjoy.  Help us out 
with some suggestions !!!  

snoseekers@yahoo.com or TxT / Call:  (716)622-8121 

Our new V.P. Jake J. was so 
excited to be elected to the 
V.P. position, he went out and 
got  this tattoo !!!  Now that’s 
some NESS club commitment 

right  there !!  



NIAGARA COUNTY

Bridge Project 

We have an important bridge 
to replace up in Niagara 

County, between Schafer & 
Crosby Rd’s.  It’s a good sized 
bridge, we are going to need to 
find some supplies to get this 
job started, and going to need 
more help when it comes to 

installing this bad boy.  We are 
going to need to find some 

steel to weld together to make 
stringers, in the past we have 
used, I-beams, well casing & 
square tubing road bumper 

rails.  We aren’t fussy, if 
anyone has any idea’s of 

where we can find any of these 
items, please get in touch with 
us !!!  We are pretty sure we 
have the lumber for decking 

lined up.  

Let’s not wait until late November to 
take care of this project, it’s located in 
a section of trail that is not on the 
highest of ground.  Working on it in 
September, while it’s still dry will be 
much nicer than dealing with mud up 
to our knees.  

2020 has been hard on us all…  It’s been 
especially hard on a good number of our 
sponsors of this esteemed publication, the 
bars & restaurants.  Please keep them in 
mind as we continue to work our way 
through this crazy year.  They have all 
worked very hard to reopen, and make 
things as safe as possible, and have put the 
utmost effort into your safety.  







Top 5 

to-do list

1)  Renew your membership 
2)  Trail Captains, take the time to check your trails
      inventory your supplies, advise us to any issues
3)  Take time to get out on that boat or bike and 
     enjoy this amazing late summer sun !!!
4) Keep your eyes peeled for bridge construction
     materials, especially steel “I” beams, or tubing
5)  Get ready…Cause… WINTER IS COMING…

…That’s a wrap for this month, don’t have a cow, there 
will be another NESS Express next month hose-head…


